
ATTENTION : SUNDAY 15/05/16     (B-B & B-B-E) 

 FOR PLAYERS AND LEADERS WHO PLAY IN HALL I : ALKEN  

On Sunday 15/05/16 in the afternoon there is in de area off this hall a 
bicycle race. 

 This means that from about 12:00 h till 17:00 h it will be impossible to 
drive with the car to the parking off this hall.  Also when your car is there 
from the morning it will be very difficult and maybe impossible to drive 
away. 

For those who drive there in the morning and park near to the hall AND 
stay there without leaving till 17:00 h there is NO problem. 

For the others there is an alternative route which you can see in green 
on the map and this route will be marked by us with signposts. 

Some information : 

- When you come from Hasselt you turn to “Meerdegatstraat” which 
you have to follow till the end 

- There you take left on the “Grootstraat” 
- Afterwards you take the first street on the right “Leemkuilstraat” 

and then you  deviate to the first street on your right 
- You come on the “Alkerstraat” 
- There you turn to the second small street on your right left side, 

this is the “Rijdreef” 
- At the end of this short street there is a parking off  the horse 

riding-school where you can park your car 
- From there you can walk to the sportshall, the direction will be 

marked 

PARKING THERE MEANS YOU ARE FREE TO COME AND GO WITH 
YOUR CAR DURING THE WHOLE DAY, WITHOUT PROBLEMS 

We hope to get your understanding and cooperation.  THANKS  

 

 


